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This week we have… 

• Read the Three Little Pigs 
• Had a go at drawing a pig 
• Talked about the different materials the pigs used to build their houses 
• Used puppets, props and masks to retell the story of the Three Little Pigs 
• Practised using positional language to find out where the cheeky elf is hiding in Nursery 
• Enjoyed reading ‘Stick Man’ 
• Started our Christmas crafts  to take home next week 
• Performed our ‘Nursery Rhyme Nativitiy’ for the rest of school and our families 

Reminders/Requests 

• Thurs 21st Dec—Christmas Jumper Day  

• Fri 22nd Dec—Christmas Parties (last day of term)  

• Fri 22nd Dec—Mon 8th Jan—Christmas Break  

• Fund money is £1 per week voluntary contribution and helps support gardening, baking, 
playdough etc. THANK YOU to everyone who has contributed this week!  

Next week we will be … 

• Reading Dear Santa and The Story of the First Christmas 
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At home we can… 

• Talk to our families about what special traditions we have at home to celebrate 

Christmas 
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